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Message from Dr Craddock   

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are really proud of our children who have been       

completing their GL assessments this week. They have 

worked incredibly hard and tried their best which in light of 

the exceptional times we find ourselves in, is all anyone can 

ask of them. We look forward to sharing their school reports 

with you later this term. 

 

I would like to raise awareness of the following: 

 

DONATING OLD Y8 UNIFORM  

As we get nearer to saying farewell to our brilliant Y8 pupils 

we ask if parents and carers would kindly donate any     

uniform back to the school for future use if you wish to. It 

would be much  appreciated and help with our Eco-school 

values.  

 

ICE LOLLY FRIDAYS  

Please don’t forget that in good weather conditions, every 

Friday at lunch time, the PTFA will be selling ice lollies. 

These will cost only  50p.  

 

E-SAFETY 

Do you want to know more about Live Streaming? Please 

see the poster overleaf for more information. In addition, if 

you would like to know further information about live 

streaming and online video apps, please follow the link 

here. 

 

I hope that you have a lovely weekend with your families. 

 

All best wishes, 

Dr Deborah Craddock 

 

  

 

 

Rights Respecting News 
 
Article of the Week  
 
This week, we are exploring World Refugee 

Day, which is marked every year on the 20th 

of June. World Refugee Day is about building 

understanding and solidarity with people all 

around the world who for a range of reasons 

have been forced to leave their homes and 

leave their countries because home is no  

longer a safe place to stay. The circumstances 

of the last year and a half has probably made a 

lot of us appreciate our homes more. It is  

difficult to imagine what it must be like to lose 

the safety of our homes. World Refugee Day 

can be linked to article 22 - the rights of  

refugees and article 10 - the rights of children 

with parents who do not live in the same  

country. It's important to take the time to  

understand some of the real issues that are 

facing refugees and listen to their voices. This 

can include thinking about how welcoming our 

school and local area is for people that have 

gone through so much to find a place of  

safety.  

 

Event days in July 

World Population Day (Date: 11 July) 

What is it: This event raises awareness of  

global population issues. The event was  

established by the Governing Council of the 

United Nations Development Programme in 

1989. 

Rights Link: Article 15: Freedom of association 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/livestreaming-online-video-apps/
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International Day of Friendship (Date: 30 July) 

What is it: International Youth Day (IYD) was  

established by the United Nations in 2000 as a 

means of raising awareness of issues affecting 

young people around the world. 

Rights Link: Article 31: Leisure, play and culture 

In Year 5, the children have been busy designing 

and cutting out their own bookmarks this week.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Year 8  this week, the children have been learning 

about reproduction. They have had lots of class  

discussion and produced some interesting work. This 

week in small groups, they have been planning 

"Television programs" in order to teach the rest of 

the class the knowledge learnt so far. Each group will 

then develop their revision techniques by taking 

notes and using them in a later lesson. 
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In Year 6, we introduced a new game with a  

simple stick – Ninja Stick. Working in pairs, one 

would drop a stick to test the reflexes of their 

partner who’s aim was to catch the falling  

stick. Later, they enjoyed a match of Tug of War, 

taking turns to referee. 

 In Year 5, the children practiced their hand-eye  

co-ordination in a game of Aunt Sally –  

throwing  a stick to knock over the ‘dolly’. Later 

they were being creative by stacking the tyres to  

create motorbikes! Vvvoom! 

 

Fun in the Sun at Forest School 
 

Year 7 were swinging about in the trees today after 

learning to fasten the rope to the branch, so that it is 

easy to remove later! They also dug in deep for a Tug 

of War match showing great resilience and the ability 

to bounce back if it went wrong. 
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School Year: Term Dates & Holidays  

Summer Term 2021: 

Term ends on Friday 23 rd July 2021 

Summer Holidays Monday 26th July - 

Monday 6th September 2021 

 

Autumn Term 2021: 

September Inset Days Thursday 2nd & 

Friday 3rd September 2021  

First day of Term Monday 6th September  

October half term Monday 25th - 29th   

October 2021 

 

 

Finally…….For the latest news and  

updates and to see more photos of our  

children learning, please follow us on 

twitter at: @west moors 

 

Blue Skies Programme 

This week, ‘The Jon Egging Trust’ has offered 

some of our KS3 students an amazing opportunity 

to take part in their ‘Blue Skies Programme’. This 

is an intensive, targeted, early intervention  

programme working with young people from the 

age of 10 plus. It concentrates on raising  

confidence and aspirations; providing life skills 

that support students to reengage with learning 

and to realise their full potential. Based on core 

values of teamwork, leadership, and inspiration. 

Our students have completed the first two work-

shops and have thoroughly enjoyed them.  

Below are some quotations from our learners:   

I found the JET session exceptional fun.  It really 
helped me improve my teamwork skills and build 
relationships with others.  I would also like to 
point out that Nikki (our team leader) was  
lovely. She was great fun and I wasn't worried to 
talk to her and be honest.  I am really looking  
forward to our next workshops and building up 
more helpful skills. Sarah  
                                 
I think my experience at the JET workshop was 
extremely entertaining as we did lots of activities 
that included teamwork and communication 
skills.  Also, I think that Nikki was a brilliant JET 
staff member as she taught us many skills that 
would benefit us.  Leon 

 
I enjoyed the JET workshop as it allowed me to 
have fun whilst thinking about improving my skills 
for my future. I also enjoyed taking part in the team 
game activities. Our team leader was really  
friendly, kind and fun.  I cannot wait for the next 
workshop!  It is so interesting to be finding out 
about all these amazing skills we can use in our 
life.  Ryan 

In order to improve prompt communication between 

school and home, please remember to regularly 

check parent mail for all key information such as; 

events information, newsletters, trips and special 

events.   

Lastly, thank you for all your kind messages of  

support over the past few days and appreciation of 

my team’s hard work and efforts. These have meant 

so much to us and brought smiles to so many. 

Thank you for taking the time to care and support 

our school community.  

https://twitter.com/west_moors?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%25

